SOMERVILLE FEDERATION

10™ October 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 2 will be going to St.Joseph’s tomorrow
Thursday 11™ October during the afternoon as
part of their Harvest topic. We will be returning in
time for the end of the normal school day.

Please ensure your child has a warm waterproof
coat and sensible footwear on.

If you should have any queries please do not
hesitate to ask.

Many Thanks

Yeow 2 Teamv




